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Acklin, Tim

From: Jean Ann Gundersen <sbgunder@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 10:38 AM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: 6/11/20 letter to City Planning Committee

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

6/11/20

To the La Crosse City Planning Committee,

Esteemed Members,

In your upcoming deliberations, please strongly consider maintaining the capitol outlay for the future Regional History
Museum and Cultural Center .

As a member of the Mayors ad hoc committee, I have seen significant progress made in the vision and value of such a
center. We are in the middle of a feasibility study and early data collected shows enthusiastic public and visitor support.

The events of the last 4 months have impacted us all and often our immediate reaction is to go into crisis mode . Please
continue your visionary approach to a future that will distinguish our city, county and region.

Sincerely ,

Sigurd B Gundersen III MD

Sent from my iPad


